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N O T I C E 

 

This is a message from the North Reading Department of Public Works:   

 

To allow for new connections to the existing water main in Park Street, there will 

be a temporary interruption in water service during the evening of Wednesday, 

November 8
th

, 2017.  This work will impact properties on portions of Park Street 

and Mill Street. 

 

If you are receiving this message, it is anticipated that you will experience a 

disruption of water service at your home beginning at approximately 9:00 PM on 

Wednesday, November 8th. It is anticipated that water service will be restored 

before 5:00 AM on Thursday, November 9th.  Please make preparations to be 

without water service during this time.  

 

Residents are advised that this night work will cause noise and possible traffic 

delays.  Residents may also experience a brief period of discolored water once 

service is restored.  If this problem persists, please contact DPW at 978-664-

6060 for this, or any other, related questions you may have. 


